COPY.
| Llopd's Register of Shipping,

? 71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

h§ ENCLOSURES. 9th December, 1938.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 8th instant
returning the plans approved in connexion with the proposal
tc construct a sand carrylng compartment in the hold of the
S.S. "HALLADALE", for which I have to thank you.

The duplicate plans also forwarded by you have been
signed and stamped and are returned herewith as desired.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
Secretary.

Messrz. The Blyth Dry Docks & Shipbuilding Co.Ltd.,
BLYTH.
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